Upcoming maintenance work
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Maintenance work will be taking place at the following campuses.
King Campus

Water will be shut off from 5 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Saturday, June 25. There will be no water
available during this time. Bottled water will be supplied to areas were students and
employees are required to be onsite.

Power will also be shut off at the sewage plant, Eaton Hall and King Campus residence from
7 a.m. to 4 p.m. on June 25.

Newnham Campus

Power will be shutdown in B, C and D buildings at Newnham Campus from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m.
on Thursday, June 30 and Friday, July 1.

The annual fire alarm inspection will take place from Monday, July 4 to Tuesday, July 26.
Audible testing will be scheduled before the start of morning activities. There will be no
impact to any on-campus activities.

Announcements will be made in case of a real fire alarm or another emergency during
testing.
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